
     
COMING EVENTS 
	
May	7	 	 Fun	Zone	Fundraiser	Reward	(Rain	date	–	May	10)		
	 	 &	Candy	Bars	given	for	Fundraiser	Reward	
May	8	 	 9:00AM	-	Field	Day		
	 	 5:30PM	–	5TH	Grade	Band	Concert	@	UHS	Auditorium	
	 	 6:00PM	–	5TH	Grade	Chromebook		Meeting	@	UHS	Auditorium	
May	9	 	 PBIS	Reward	and	McDonald’s	Fundraiser	Reward	
May	10	 Electronics	Fundraiser	Reward	
May	11	 Awards	Assemblies	and	Last	Student	Day	
May	29	 Summer	School	begins	
June	19	 Summer	School	ends	
 
YEARBOOKS – CLASSROOM GROUP PICTURES 
We have a few extra East Elementary 2017-18 yearbooks that will be for sale for $20.00 each.  First 
come, first serve, we can not order more.  We also have extra classroom group pictures for sale.  
Those are $15.00.  Please check at the office for availability.  
 
SUMMER MEALS 
Note – Breakfast and lunch will be served at East School, and the YMCA this summer.  The Climber 
Café will stop at South School, Gwynne Village and Rolling Hills Mobile Home Park for lunch each day.  
Check the May lunch calendar and below for dates and times.  

GREAT SUMMER MEALS AT NO COST!! 
It is that time of year again.  The Urbana City Schools Summer Feed Program starts on May 
14th.  The times and locations are as follows –  
 East Elementary – May 14th –August 31st – 2018 
  Breakfast (Open to the Public) 8:30 – 9:30am 
  Lunch (Open to the Public) 12:15 – 1:15pm 
Breakfast and Lunch will be offered to all Summer School Students. 
 YMCA – May 14 – August 31st, 2018 
  Breakfast – 8:30am – 9:30am and Lunch – 11:30am-12:30pm 
 Gwynne Village Apartments – May 29-Aug. 3, 2018 for Lunch – 10:45 – 11:15am 
 South Elementary – May 29-Aug. 3, 2018 for Lunch 11:30am – 12pm 
 Rolling Hills Mobile Home Park – May 29-Aug. 3, 2018 for Lunch 12:30-1:00pm 
If you have any questions regarding the Summer Feed Program sponsored by Urbana City 
Schools, please feel free to call the Food Service Department at 937-653-1427, or by email 
@ Shelly.hall@urbanacityschools.org       This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
SPRING PICTURE DAY 
Individual portraits and class pictures were taken at East. Portraits were sent home for your 
review, optional purchase and must be returned.  If you decide not to purchase the pictures, 
the entire package must be returned to school, if you like them you can purchase by the sheet. School 
fees must be paid in order to purchase pictures. The packets and/or money should be returned to us 
within a week of receiving the photos so they can be sent back to Lifetouch Studios.  
 
East Good Citizens - April  
Each month, East focuses on a character trait. April's character trait is Perseverance. Teachers 
choose a Good Citizen who consistently exhibits the character trait of the month. Good Citizens’ 
pictures are in our large display case, located inside the main doors by the office. We also 
feature the students in a google hangout (live video) that is shown to all students at East. On 
April 26th the Good Citizens will enjoy a lunch and a dessert with our special guest, Buckeyeman, 
Mr. Larry Lokai. The dessert was provided by the Climber Club. Congratulations to the following 
Good Citizens for April/Perseverance: Aynslee Dale, Hayden Morgan, Layla West, Lanie 
Dingledine, Brody Donahoe, Aubri Stokes, Jaxon Humble, Jade Slone, Hannah Blakeman, Dominic 
Payne, Julian Davis, Landon Rush, Emma Adams, Brooklyn Dingledine, Rachel Conrad, Alexis 
Cordial, James Nichols, Jayden McKenzie.  
 
Free Summer Grief Camp    
Mrs. Lingrell has information about a free local grief camp this summer for children, ages 5-
13.  If you would like more information, please call the school office.  

May 4,  2018         MRS. WEIMER, PRINCIPAL 



East Good Citizens - May  
Each month, East focuses on a character trait. May's character trait is Respect. Teachers  
choose a Good Citizen who consistently exhibits the character trait of the month. Good Citizens’ 
pictures are in our large display case, located inside the main doors by the office. We also 
feature the students in a google hangout (live video) that is shown to all students at East. On 
May 10th, the Good Citizens will enjoy a lunch and a dessert with our special guests, the top 5 
seniors from UHS, per class/academic rank. The dessert was provided by the Climber Club. 
Congratulations to the following Good Citizens for May/Respect: Allyssa Duvall, Liam Taylor, 
Cayden Prosser, Charlotte Timm, Jade Slone, Lillian Hornbeck, Kynian White, Emma Smith, Elke 
Huang, Zoey Huffman, Ethan Botkin, Lauren Hughes, Bryson Walters, Brevan Staley, Blaze 
Fiorini, Lacie Cayton, Katie McCall, Isaiah Fannin 
 
Urbana City Schools Kindergarten Screening 
- Kindergarten screening will be held May 21, 23, 24    
- Screening will be held at Urbana North Elementary located at 626 North Russell St. 
- Parents must bring the following documentation to the screening: certified birth certificate, 
immunization record, parent driver’s license, proof of residency (utility bill or rental/lease 
agreement), and custody paperwork (if applicable) 
- Entering kindergarten students must be age 5 before August 1, 2017 
- To register for an appointment call 937-653-1445 
 
	
STUDENT OF THE MONTH 
The Student of the Month Awards for May will be given to Alicia Venneman and Avari Castle.  
Students of the Month are chosen by their teachers. Avari and Alicia will be honored and given 
plaques at the 4th quarter awards assembly on May 11, 2018. Alicia is in Mr. Keely’s 4th grade 
classroom and Avari is in Miss. Roosa’s 5th grade room. Congratulations Avari and Alicia, keep 
up the good work. We are proud of you! 	 
	
END OF YEAR REMINDERS		

 - School fees need to be paid in full – grades will be held if fees are not paid. 
 - Library books and textbooks must be returned, and fines paid or grades will be held.   
 - The lost and found is full of great items!!  If you are missing something please check it out, 
 items left after May 12th will be given to the needy. 

-	If	a	student	rides	a	bike,	he/she	should	park	it	in	the	rack	and	lock	it	up	upon	arrival	to	
school	and	leave	it	there	until	dismissal.		Students	should	stay	away	from	this	area.		No	bike	
riding	on	the	school	grounds,	no	skateboards,	no	footwear	with	wheels,	and	no	scooters	
are	allowed	at	school.		
-See	your	newsletters	on	line,	go	to	http://www.urbana.k12.oh.us/East/Newsletter.htm	
	

SchoolWide	Title	1	
Review	Night	and	

Spring	Cleaning	Giveaway	
	

To:	 	 K-*	Title	1	Parents/Students	
When:		 Wednesday	–	May	9,	2018,	6:00	–	7:00	PM	
Where:	 Urbana	South	Elementary	
	
A	quick	review	of	UCS	SchoolWide	Title	1	Program.		Join	us	for	a	fun	evening	as	we	
share	information	of	ways	you	can	help	your	child	be	successful	for	the	upcoming	

school	year!		Each	family	will	receive	a	prize	for	attending.	
	

  
  
  

 
	
 

	
	

The	East	Staff	would	like	to	wish	everyone	a		
safe	and	happy	summer	!!		

See	you	at	the	new	school	for	the	2018-19	school	year!		
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